DEPARTMENT OF JUSTICE DOMESTIC VIOLENCE TRAINING

ODAA 2014 SUMMER CONFERENCE
Wednesday, August 13, 2014 9 am. — 4 p.m.
The Riverhouse Hotel & Convention Center -~ Bend, Oregon

This one-~day training is open to prosecutors, law enforcement officers, and domestic
violence prevention advocates and will feature Russell Strand, Chief of the U.S. Army Military
Police School Family Advocacy Law Enforcement Training Division.

PROSECUTOR REGISTRATION FORM
Attendance is limited so please submit your registration torm by Friday, July 11, 2014.

Attendee Information (please print legibly)

Full Legal Name/Title Email Address
SSN (required for reimbursement) OSB # (6-digits)
Employer Business Phone Number

Employer’s Address (must be a street address)

The Department of Justice has secured funding to provide attendees:

e Full-day of training at no cost including materials and refreshments.

e Reimbursement for dinner the night before the training at the current per diem rate of $30.50.

e Reimbursement for breakfast and lunch the day of the training at the combined per diem rate
of $30.50. Lunch will not be served at the event. Attendees will have one-hour for lunch.

e Lodging not to exceed $107 (+tax) per night. The total amount per night for lodging CANNOT
exceed $107 (+tax). If an attendee shares a vacation rental house, the TOTAL amount of one
night of lodging cannot exceed $107 (+tax) regardless if the attendee’s portion is less.

e Mileage at .56 per mile for attendees residing 50 miles or more one-way from the Riverhouse
Hotel & Convention Center and driving a privately owned vehicle. MapQuest or similar
documentation verifying distance travelled will be required.

e Expense reimbursement instructions will be provided upon confirmation of registration.

To register for this event, please complete this form and submit to Sandee Yoro, ODAA
Coordinator at sandra.j.yoro@doj.state.or.us or by fax to 503.373.1936.
Please direct registration questions to Sandee and program questions to Erin Greenawald, Sr.
AAG DV Resource Prosecutor at 503.378.6347 or erin.greenawald@doj.state.or.us.

This fraining is funded in part by the Office for Violence Against Women, US Department of Justice fo the
Oregon Department of Justice, Criminal Justice Division, Oregon Department of Public Satety Standards &
Training, and the Oregon District Atforneys Association. The opinions, findings, conclusions, or
recommendations expressed at this conference are those of the presenters and do not necessarily reflect
the views of the aforementioned funders.
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